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Bristol and District League



Minutes of meeting held on 21st July 2006 Redland Squash Club
Attendees:

Alan and Sarah Brown

David Jenkins
Pat Sherwood
Caroline Archer 
Apologies: Roger Camp, Ruth Drysdale
Minutes of last meeting - agreed.
Matters Arising: None
Summer League (AB)
The mixed league is going well with the captains inputting the results directly on the web, which in turn feeds into the ranking system.

The site is getting over 150 hits a day.

Doubles league due to start 2nd week August which will feed into ranking system.

Ladies Summer League (PS)
League has just finished – awaiting two results before final results can be posted.
No changes required for rules in either of the above leagues.
No budget Issues reported. (SB)

06/07 Handbook (AB)
Controversial rules to be included in the new log book

Potential to be looked at for tear out scorecards.

Revenue from advertising space required to improve the log book.

Actions:
Dave Jenkins to contact Osier Davies (Gary Batchelor) to arrange the marking and refereeing course at Redland to start with.
Sarah Brown to update committee members on the website.

Alan Brown to contact Matt Brunet to clarify Avon County Closed extra days for prelim rounds (to avoid league clashes)
Alan Brown and Pat Sherwood to look at what rules and compiling information for new seasons log book.

Caroline Archer to approach potential advertisers to raise income to cover cost of production.

Microserve (Matt Sharp) will have their advertising gratis as a thank you for all the hard word regarding the ranking system and also the fixture generator.

Date for the diary

Doubles tournament will be on Oct 6,7 and 8th 

Next Meetings – Fri 8th Sept  at David Lloyd  7.30pm



    Fri 1st Dec 2006 at Redland  7.30pm


AOB  None


Meeting Close
